The City of San Antonio Office of the City Council Interdepartmental Memorandum

TO:	Leticia M. Vacek, TRMC/CMC, City Clerk
FROM:	Councilmember Shirley Gonzales, District 5
COPIES TO:	Chris Callanen, Assistant to City Council Brandon T. Smith, Boards & Commissions Coordinator
SUBJECT:	District 5 Appointment to the San Antonio Building Standards Board

DATE: 31 October, 2013

I recommend Mark R. Potter for appointment to the San Antonio Building Standards Board.

The application is on file with the Office of the City Clerk.

Councilmember Shirley Gonzales
District 5

OFF SAN ANTONIO